
ANTI-SOCIAL
BEHAVIOUR
IN MARPLE

They have advised Cllr Blair that this 
area will feature in a patrol plan from 
August onwards where a team of 
dedicated officers are deployed 
specifically to deal with youths gathering 
/ anti-social behaviour. Officers will take 
positive action at the scene to address 
such issues.

An Officer will also be attending the 
next Marple Area Committee meeting 
on Wednesday 27th September, 6pm, 

at Marple Senior Citizens Hall where 
he will introduce himself and where 
residents can discuss any concerns they 
may have. 

Cllr Kenny Blair has been in 
contact with senior officers at 
GMP Stockport regarding the 
issues around the Hollins in 
Marple.
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